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SB 1503 is yet another waste of Oregon citizens' money. Rather than address the 

real problem of mental health, SB 1503 will squander money on a "task force" which 

will return a pre-ordained list of anti-Second Amendment measures that will do 

nothing to help the problem. When will the you realize the problem is not the tool but 

the human being using it. When the parents begin to teach their children that it is not 

acceptable to kill yourself or your fellow humans, then we can begin to slow this evil. 


